


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 

IIMSAM’S	 OFFICIAL	 OFFICE	 IN	 KRG-	 (KURDISH-REGIONAL-GOVERNMENT-IRAQ).	 RECEIVES	
HUNDREDS	OF	PEOPLES	IN	NEED	OF	THE	BASIC	SURVIVAL	ITEMS	INCLUDING	ELECTRIC	HEATERS	
FOR	THE	WINTER	MONTHS	AS	THEY	HAVE	NO	WHERE	TO	TURN	TO.


I IMSAM'S	 Offic ia l	 Ambassador	 Res ident	
Representative	 In	 KRG-Iraq	 H.E.	 Amb.	 Kawa	
Aban	 (left	 photo	 IIMSAM's	 Official-Office	 in	 KRG-
Iraq.)	 As	 COVID-19	 upends	 daily	 lives	 and	
communities,	IIMSAM's	concern	is	to	keep	protecting	
children	 and	 others	 in	 COVID-19.	 By	 delivering	 its	
Exo-Humanitarian-Activities	 vital	 aide	 for	 life	
sustainability	 in	underprivileged	communities	during	
the	 current	 crisis.	 H.E.	 Mr.	 Kawa	 took	 a	 decisive	
decision	 to	 assist	 those	 in	 need.	 Particularly	
vulnerable	 groups	 of	 needed	 peoples	 who	 are	
coming	 to	 the	 IIMSAM	 office	 seeking	 immediate	
assistance	as	 they	have	nowhere	 to	 turn	 to	 for	 vital	
support	 in	 providing	 them	 with	 provisions	 and	
electrical	 heaters	 to	 warm	 their	 homes	 during	 the	
cold	winter	months.	


IIMSAM’S	Official-H.E.	AMB.	Kawa	Aban	&	
Resident-Representative	in	the	KRG	

Commented:

  “A	 group	 of	 vulnerable	 people	 visited	
IIMSAM	office	asking	for	IIMSAM	support	to	
provide	 them	with	 an	 electrical	 heater	 for	
their	houses	and	families	in	this	cold	season,	

as	the	community	lives	in	challenging	circumstances	due	to	the	financial	crisis	that	covers	all	over	Iraq	and	KRG,	besides,	the	
COVID-19	 pandemic	 that	made	many	 people	 lose	 their	 jobs	 and	 be	 in	 an	 awful	 situation.	 “We	 have	 to	 provide	 electrical	
heaters,	among	other	things.”	“IIMSAM	took	the	immediate	responsibility	to	take	action	to	support	these	families	from	the	
humanitarian	aspect	view	as	well	as	our	mission	in	supporting	the	stakeholders	as	together	we	can	do	a	lot.	As	IIMSAM	KRG	
Office,	we	 respond	 to	 this	 urgent	 crisis	 directly	and	assisted	75	 vulnerable	 families	 (Approximately	400+	 Individuals.)	 They	
were	 so	 happy	 when	 they	 received	 this	 winterization	 kit,	 including	 electrical	 heaters.”	 This	 time	 our	 success	 was	 more	
rewarding	in	helping	the	underprivileged.	This	time,	they	came	to	us	for	help	by	visiting	our	office,	meaning	that	IIMSAM	now	
has	 strong	visibility	 in	Kurdistan	Regional	Government.	H.E.	Kawa	wished	everyone	a	happy	holiday	 season	and	a	healthy	
2021.”
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DID	YOU	
KNOW?

THAT	

KURDISTAN	
SIGNED	THE	

IIMSAM	TREATY	
ON	THE


	30	OF	APRIL	
2019


SEE	MORE	OF	IIMSAM	ON	SOCIAL	MEDIA

www.iimsam.org	-	www.iimsam-un.org

https://www.facebook.com/iimsamigo

https://www.instagram.com/iimsamigo

iimsamighttps://twitter.com/iimsamigo
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SUPPORT	IIMSAM	SUPPORT	LIFE!



